



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 209

4th September 2020

Arbor Day 2020

Dear Residents,

As per my earlier heads-up we will be celebrating Arbor Day on Saturday 12 September, We will not be planting any trees but will instead be pruning the ones planted in earlier years.

The pruning process will be a simple one that I will explain in a briefing that will start at 08.30 outside the clubhouse. Experienced tree pruners will also be walking around offering advice where requested. That will be followed at 12.00 for 12.30 with a boerie and sausage roll braai outside the clubhouse.

Tree pruning: All those wishing to participate in the tree pruning please inform the Lifestyle Centre Reception Desk, soonest. At the same time inform the desk whether you and your partner will be attending the boerie and sausage roll braai, and how many rolls you would like to order.

Both ladies and gentlemen will be welcomed! You will require any or all of the following: Gardening gloves, garden cutters or pruning shears, lobbers and pruning saws.

• Boerie and sausage rolls braai: COVID 19 regulations restrict us to a maximum of 50 people attending such a function so preference will be given to the tree pruners and their partners. Should the numbers allow, a further invitation will be sent out later for a limited number of other residents to join the braai.

Residents must supply their own refreshments and glasses. ResCom will pay for the food, paper plates, and condiments, etc.

Participants will be selected on a first come, first admitted basis, so get your name down SOONEST!

Hennie du Preez, Environment portfolio leader.